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They are hoping to have more appropriate questions for courses that are taught online compared to the
regular classroom setting.  Clegg said she does not see the paper version of  TEVALs disappearing in the
foreseeable future.  Faculty said they prefer to hand TEVALs out in class because the response rate would
probably be higher.  Online classes have no other choice but to use  electronic TEVALs. Simon asked if the
online version would have options to compare results to other courses and teachers and Clegg said that it
is poss15ng.  Clegs dtrie bskeald nds oun oSeleiha
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